
Penkridge Parish Council 
 

Play Area Questionnaire 

 
The Parish Council has the option to apply for a grant to refurbish or add new 

equipment to the Horsefair Play Area on Bellbrook.    We want to consult with both 

parents and children on the type of equipment you would want and would benefit both 

children with disabilities and non-disabled children individually but also so they can all 

play together. 

 

We are looking to compile all the information in time to apply for the available grants 

in August/September.  We understand it would be ideal to have new equipment in time 

for the summer holidays but the whole process takes a considerable amount of time.   

The Parish Council have some ideas of play equipment but it is parents and children 

who use the parks that know exactly what equipment would be most beneficial. 

 

Could we ask you complete the below and return to your school no later than Monday 

12th July. 

 

May we thank you for your help and hopefully we can get a grant to upgrade the 

Horsefair Play Area. 

 

 

The type of equipment I would want and reasons why: 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

School:                    Age: 

 

 


